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(313) 297-9600, Option 7, Option 1 · Fax (313) 297-6525 
              

  

 

June 3, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,     

 

his letter is to inform you that your son/daughter is scheduled to attend our Gear Up 

MANDATORY Summer Program to be held at River Rouge High School.   Curriculum 

materials have been developed for this summer program and will focus on skill development in 

the areas of reading comprehension, writing strategies, mathematical concepts, and problem 

solving.  This is a 4-week program scheduled from Monday, July 8, 2024 through Thursday, 

August 1, 2024.  Hours of operation are 8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.   

 

Because your child has not successfully mastered key grade level concepts for promotion, their 

attendance is critical.  As a result, a student may not miss more than 2 days of the Gear Up 

Mandatory Summer Program to be eligible for completion of the program and promotion to the 

next grade.  This is a partnership between the school and the home and we can ensure you we 

will do our part.  We are counting on you to make sure your son/daughter is in attendance on a 

daily basis because we do not want them to fail. 

 

River Rouge Public Schools will provide a free and nutritious breakfast and lunch during the 

program.  Breakfast will be served promptly from 7:45 a.m. – 8:00 a.m.  

We have limited spaces.  First Come First served.  Please register as soon as possible. The 

last day to register is Tuesday, July 9, 2024 if spaces are available. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, I can be reached via email at alisa.berry-

brown@riverrougeschools.org or at 313-297-9663 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alisa Berry-Brown, 

Deputy Superintendent  
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